





Ayr Drive, Jarrow NE32 4AW Tel. 0191 4898336: Fax. 0191 4898338

Acting Executive Head Teacher: Mrs. M. Graham
Acting Head of School: Mrs. A. Tumelty

soffice@stmarysjarrow.co.uk www.stmarysjarrow.co.uk

28<sup>th</sup> November 2022

Dear Families,

We are pleased to announce that we are taking the whole school to the pantomime on December 12<sup>th</sup> 2022. The panto is a long-lived British tradition, and we would like all children to experience the fun of this. Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 will attend the pantomime during the morning and Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 will attend on the afternoon.

We have managed to secure the tickets at a discounted rate. Due to monies raised from after school clubs, we have been able to reduce the cost of the tickets further and pay for the transport. We are asking for £5 per pupil to support the ticket and transport price. The payment can be made on parentpay and we would like all payments to be made by Thursday, December 8<sup>th</sup>.

If you would like to discuss payment of the event, then please speak to myself or Mrs. Smith please.

We are really looking forward to this event and we know the children will thoroughly enjoy it.

Thanking you,

Mrs Tumelty
Acting Head of School.















